
 
 
 

PARKS COMMITTEE 

March 15, 2024 
 

Present: T. Franklin, D. Krynicki, P. Del-Debbio, T. Smith, R. Bieder, N. Nunez, M. Bufano, V. Lowe, J. Robert, 

S. Haywood 

Absent: S. McMillan 

Guests: R. Bieder, R. Krissoon, E. Malave, C. Acosta, K. Zagorski 

The meeting commenced at roughly 7 p.m. by the Pledge of Allegiance. A. Han presented the RFB for citywide 

circus concessions which are typically held on Orchard Beach Parking Lot. It occurs after the beach season.  

C. Acosta, Bronx 9 and 10 Parks Manager informed the Committee of citywide efforts more volunteering at local 

parks. Helpful hands go a long way toward keeping the park clean and helping plant and re-sod areas. K. Zagorski, 

Deputy Pelham Bay Park Administrator, informed the Committee that starting on Monday, March 18, the turf field 

at Pelham Bay Park is under construction for at least three to six months. K. Zagorski also announced that two 

additional pickle ball fields will be added. 

The Committee reviewed photos and discussed parks and playgrounds in need of repair.  

Both T. Franklin and D. Krynciki were unanimously elected as Chair and Co-Chair with a nomination from M. 

Fludd and seconded by T. Smith. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


